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12/07/2019  08:44:532019/1906/P OBJ Gabriele Griffin As parties immediately affected by this planning application we object in the strongest possible terms to the 

locating of en enormous sump pit in a space right next to our living room. The reasons are as follows:

1) This sump pit was not part of the original application. If it is so central to this building works, it should've 

been included at the beginning.

2) Our house has neither a cellar nor any other kind of undergirding that would act as a bulwark against 

seepage from this pit. We will therefore suffer the effects of such seepage which inevitably occurs directly. 

3) The pit is proposed to be dug out below the agreed level of the basement. Digging out this basement has 

already caused numerous cracks in our walls doors being out of joint. We think that further digging will 

exacerbate the already existing and as yet unameliorated damages to our house.

We ask that this pit is sited on the corner of Highgate Rd and Woodsome Rd, as far away from our house as 

possible.
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